¥r. Fred A. Deichmann
607 So. Hill 8treet
Los Angeles 14, California

Dear Fred:

I}m“ﬁmllygottmnrmmdtowriﬂngﬂm&yu
B.bomdwiththoWno‘hﬁm I an sorry it has taken

so long, butlhmbm‘nrybwmd}untndamu’boror
difficult things that were not easy of solution,

I am returning the bound newspaper article that you
Withlllgoodwilhutoyoumdyourl. I an,

sent ma

' Sincerely ytmrc.

Forrest C. Allen
| Director, Physical Education
e Varsity Basketball Coach '
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